Mexico-Audrain County Library District
Minutes for Board of Trustee’s Monthly Meeting
February 27, 2019

Public notice of the meeting was given as required by law.

Board members present were Aggie Deimeke, Bob Fenlon, Karen Mossman and Kay Robnett, Also
present were Library Director, Christal Bruner and Office Manager, Monica Taylor. There was not a
quorum of Board members and no one from the general public attended. Library issues were discussed
but no votes were taken.

Next meeting: The next regular meeting is scheduled for 10:30 a.m. Wednesday, March 27" at the
Mexico Library.




